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  Note verbale dated 7 May 2014 from the Permanent Mission of 

Costa Rica to the United Nations addressed to the Preparatory 

Committee for the 2015 Review Conference of the Parties to the 

Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons 
 

 

 The Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the United Nations, in its capacity as 

the pro tempore presidency of the Community of Latin American and Caribbean 

States (CELAC), presents its compliments to the Preparatory Committee for the 

2015 Review Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of 

Nuclear Weapons and has the honour to attach the CELAC Declaration on Nuclear 

Disarmament,** signed in Buenos Aires on 20 August 2013, and the CELAC 

Special Declaration on Nuclear Disarmament,** signed in Havana on 28 and 

29 January 2014. 

 CELAC kindly requests that the present note be circulated as a conference 

document of the third session of the Preparatory Committee for the 2015 Review 

Conference of the Parties to the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear 

Weapons. 

 

 
 

 * Reissued for technical reasons on 22 May 2014. 

 ** The Declarations referred to are on file with the Secretariat and are available for consultation.  


